Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Enterprise Florida, Inc.
FLORIDA DEFENSE SUPPORT TASK FORCE CONTINUING SERVICES CONTRACT 2022

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)

FLORIDA DEFENSE SUPPORT TASK FORCE CONTINUING SERVICES CONTRACT 2022

The Florida Defense support task for is seeking qualified companies to provide responses to DTFRFQ22-001.

Enterprise Florida, Inc. (EFI) is requesting responses for the services of qualified consultants to complete a wide variety of military-related projects throughout the State of Florida to protect, promote, preserve and expand Florida military installations and missions. The contractors must demonstrate the experience, capability and approach required to effectively assist Florida in being fully prepared for proposed military and defense reductions, future realignments and consolidations as well as new basing decisions and expanding defense industry.
This RFQ is being used to determine what vendors may be qualified and whether to competitively procure contractual services, determining what solicitation process to use for a particular need, or researching general, special and/or technical specifications for a solicitation. A vendor’s response to this RFQ is not an offer. Vendors submitting a response to this RFQ are not prohibited from responding to any related subsequent solicitation. EFI may use responses to this RFQ to prepare one or more competitive solicitations and as the basis for any subsequent vendor meetings.

Individuals, not-for-profit, and for-profit agencies may submit responses to this RFQ. Copies of this RFQ may be downloaded from the Enterprise Florida, Inc. (EFI) website (https://www.enterpriseflorida.com/military-defense/funding-contracts-rfps/), or copies may be requested from Michelle Griggs, Manager, Contracts & Grants via email mgriggs@enterpriseflorida.com, or calling (850)298-6640.

The deadline for submitting proposals for this RFQ to the Florida Defense Support Task Force (FDSTF) is April 8, 2022 by 5:00 p.m. ET.
THE ABOVE ANNOUNCEMENT WILL APPEAR IN THE FLORIDA ADMINISTRATIVE REGISTER AND ON THE EFI WEB SITE (https://www.enterpriseflorida.com/) ON March 1, 2022. PLEASE FORWARD ALL REQUESTS FOR COPIES OF THIS RFQ TO MICHELLE GRIGGS.
QUESTIONS ARE TO BE SUBMITTED IN WRITTEN FORMAT ONLY (EMAILS ACCEPTED) IN ACCORDANCE WITH SECTION 6 OF DTFRFQ22-001.
